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October 5, 2018

NOTICE: County User Agreements

ARSA has received approval from the funding agencies to extend the deadline to bid
the project for construction. Signed county user agreements to be included within the
project bid were originally due in by August 15th in preparation of bidding for
construction by first October. In light of the funding extension and to be consistent, plus
the fact that ARSA has been receiving requests from property owners to accept User
Agreements after the August 15th deadline, ARSA is opening back up and extending the
August 15th deadline to continue to accept user agreements. The new deadline based
upon anficipated bid date will be Friday November 30, 2018.

The tap and connection fee for county users who sign a standard user agreement for
sanitary sewer service no later than Friday November 30, 2018 will be free as it is for those
that originally signed up. After November 30, 2018 it is expected that the cost to hook up
will be $6000 to $7000. This will include the cost of the grinder pump, service line, labor
and materials.

This also applies to users beyond 300, provided it is both technically and economically
practical. For a user thatis 301" to 500’, the cost will be assumed by ARSA the same as it
is for users up to 300'. For user beyond 500" can be hooked on if the user wants to pay
the additional cost beyond 500', and it is both technically and economically practical.

To receive the waiver to have free tap/connection fee within the project, the property
owner must sign and return the standard User Agreement no later than the November
30, 2018 deadline. User agreements are available on the ARSA web site, and once
sighed can be submitted to the Augusta Regional Sewer Authority, PO Box 85, Augusta
Kentucky 41002.
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